
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Sheriff-Coroner, or designee, to terminate the Dispatch
Services Contract with the City of San Ramon effective July 1, 2016. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Revenue reduced by approximately $970,000. This reduction was integrated into the
Sheriff's Office budget for FY 2016/17 - there is no additional fiscal impact associated with
this action. 

BACKGROUND: 
On July 2, 2015, the Office of the Sheriff was notified by the San Ramon City Manager that
the San Ramon City Council voted to consolidate the San Ramon Police Department's
dispatch services with the San Ramon Valley Fire District. By way of this notice, the City
of San Ramon provide the Office of the Sheriff a 12-month notice of intent to cancel their
dispatch services contract.

The Office of the Sheriff has determined that the contract with the City of San Ramon will
be canceled effective July 1, 2016. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/21/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor

Contact:  Mary Jane Robb,
335-1557

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  21, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stephanie Mello, Deputy

cc:

C.149

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David O. Livingston, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: June  21, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Termination of San Ramon Dispatch Services Contract by Sheriff's Office





CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The County will not take action to cancel the contract.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
No impact.


